
Dear Parents

Uniform
A reminder about correct school uniform as per our uniform policy.
Please make sure that your child is in correct school uniform.
Coming into the colder months and we start to see different
beanies being worn. Students are only allowed to wear a school
beanie which can be purchased at the o�ce or via QKR for $15.
Please refer to our uniform policy for further details.

https://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au/assets/�les/documents/Info_fo
r_Parents/GSPS_Uniform_Policy.pdf

Fun Run
We had a great day last Thursday at Kialla Lakes for our annual Fun
Run. Congratulations to all students who participated on the day
and to all who helped fundraise. We have raised a total of $21,836!
This will help towards improving our playgrounds. A big
congratulations to Ducat House who were the overall winners.
Individual winners will be presented a certi�cate at Assembly on Friday. Thanks to Mr. Wright for all
his work in organising the day. Students can bring water pistol/ soaker gun to school on Friday to
wet the teachers as part of the fundraising efforts. See photo attached.

Mother's Day Stall and Breakfast
Mother's day is fast approaching. Our Parents Association have been busy preparing the stall
which will be held on Thursday 9th May with the Mother's Day Breakfast the following morning on
Friday 10th May starting at 8am. This is always a great morning, and we look forward to catching
up with all the mum's, grandmothers and special friends.

Mother's Day Ra�e

https://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au/assets/files/documents/Info_for_Parents/GSPS_Uniform_Policy.pdf


Part of the Mother's Day stall and breakfast is the annual Mother's Day ra�e. A great opportunity
to win some fabulous prizes.

Year 4 Excursion
Our Year 4's are off to Polly Woodside in Melbourne on Thursday as part of the curriculum
integrated unit on Australia's First Contacts.

Saturday Sport
A lot of our students are engaged in Saturday sport that is now in full swing after the netball and
soccer started on the weekend. I thank all those parents who have put their hand up to be involved
as a coach or team manager. These sports wouldn't be able to run if it wasn't for your support. Not
only is it a great opportunity for students to socialise and have some fun, parents get to catch up
and have a chat whilst watching their children run around. If you haven't paid your fees for soccer
or footy, please contact the o�ce to get this organised.

2025 Foundation Students
If you have a child who is ready to start school next year and haven't received a letter from the
school to con�rm your child's 2025 enrolment, please call the school o�ce on 5821 1944.

ANZAC Day
A reminder there is no school this Thursday 25th April. This is a day of re�ection and recognising
those soldiers who went to war to protect our country.

Take Care
Mr B

Calendar - upcoming dates
Wednesday 24th April - Year 4 - Melbourne Excursion
Thursday 25th April - Anzac Day - NO SCHOOL
Wednesday 1st May - Interschool Cross Country
Friday 3rd May - Foundation - Responsible Pets
Thursday 9th May - Mother's Day Stall
Friday 10th May - Mother's Day Breakfast
Monday 13th May - School Photos
Monday 13th to Friday 17th May - Education Week - Spotlight on STEM
Tuesday 14th May - Special Persons Morning 9-10am
Thursday 23rd May - Year 5/6 Beechworth Excursion
Sunday 26th May - National Sorry Day



WATER SOAKING DAY

Congratulations, students raised over $20,000 for our school Fun
Run and it was promised that they could have a water �ght with the
teachers.
This will be happening this Friday, 26th April after school assembly.
We highly recommend that students bring a towel and bag in case
they get soaked.
Teachers will �ll up the water pistols prior to the water �ght and
they will be kept in a safe place.

MOTHER'S DAY
Stall
Our Mother's Day stall is happening on Thursday 9th May. Gifts will be available for $5 or $10 - limit
of 1 per child.
Please send your child with:
- money in a sealed envelope marked with their name, amount and "Mother's Day"
- a plastic bag/s to put your gift in, and/or a green grocery bag to hold heavier gifts

Students will have the opportunity to purchase any unsold gifts at lunch time once all students
have been to the stall.

Stall Helpers:
If you could please help for an hour on Thursday 9th May between 9:30am-2pm please call the
school o�ce on 5821 1944



Breaky
To celebrate Mother's Day, we will be hosting a Mother's Day breakfast at the school stadium on
Friday 10th May; 8am-9:15am. Please BYO plates, bowls, spoons, and cups.

There will also be a coffee van available.
Our Mother's Day ra�e will be drawn at the time of the event.

SCHOOL PHOTOS
School Photo Portal is now available to open on your COMPASS app
Go to the More tab down the bottom and you will scroll and �nd Photo Ordering.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call the o�ce on 58211 944

If you are absent on photo day - 13th May - MSP have offered;
Parents who know they will have absent students on the 13th May are welcome to go to
Mooroopna Primary school on Wednesday 15th of May. Parents will need to attend between 8:30
and 9:00 am. They will then have their portraits included in the portrait section of their class
photo.





BUNNINGS BBQ - Volunteers Needed!

We will be hosting the Bunnings BBQ on Sunday 2nd June between 8am-4pm.
We are currently seeking volunteers to assist us on the day, so please notify the o�ce if you are
able to assist us.
A roster will be drawn up closer to the date with time slots etc so please keep an eye out.

We are currently raising money to update our school playgrounds so please come along, say hi and
show your support on the day!



EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on 8th, 22nd
March and 19th April 2024.









https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getactive.vic.gov.au%2Fvouchers%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSarah.Freer%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cf65078e808104583df7b08dbebb1c9da%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638362921061762982%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mVFzUSMkXdBjuIMqR192Ul%2BgWgN04%2FZQdUwlDqnNaa0%3D&reserved=0








Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School O�ce.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School
Please contact the o�ce if you have any queries. You can also
follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
Email: guthrie.streeet.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au
Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944
Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps
Twitter: @guthriestps
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